
 

GRAND RAPIDS TOWNSHIP REGULAR MEETING 

 

November 8, 2021 

 

 

The Grand Rapids Township Trustees met at 7:00 P.M. in the Grand Rapids Township Fire Hall.  Ike Topp, David 

Chamberlain and Rita Foos answered roll call.  There were two guests. 

 

Rita Foos moved to approve and dispense with the reading of the minutes, as copies were available to guests. 2nd by Ike Topp.  

Roll Call YES: Ike Topp, David Chamberlain and Rita Foos.  Motion carried. 

 

The Fiscal Officer presented bills in the amount of $72,978.63 for approval.  Rita Foos moved to pay all bills as presented.  2nd 

by David Chamberlain.  Roll Call YES: David Chamberlain, Ike Topp and Rita Foos.  Motion carried. 

 

Rita Foos informed the Board that the County will be providing information to the Township for applying for a road grant for 

repairs to Pratt Lane and also mentioned that the garage door opener has been installed. 

 

Ike Topp presented an estimate of $44,770 for a 2022 Ford 550 from Reinke Ford.  After reviewing the specifications Rita 

Foos moved to purchase the truck.  2nd by David Chamberlain.  Roll Call YES: Ike Topp, David Chamberlain and Rita Foos.  

Motion carried.  Ike Topp to contact Kalida Truck to discuss bed and toolbox options. 

 

Rita Foos brought up grading Armbruster Road so that the snow plow could plow straight through the road.  Ike Topp 

expressed concerns about the deep ditch and said we should consider marking the side of the road to warn drivers. 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 
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